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Ottawa, July 5th, 1945.

Dear Sir: -

consideration is to be given to the

revision of our timber Kegulations which were

exitlished in 1923.

It is intended to consider the

Provincial Timber Regulations with the view to the

adoption of such provisions as may be general in

the Regulations of the Provinces. It is advisable

that our Kegulations should be in conformity with

the Provincial Regulations in so far as these

be suitable for timber operations on Indian Reserves.

If you would forward three copies of

your Kegulations mariing the sale and cutting of

timber, pulpwood, and estwood, ond the collection

of lues or stumpage, it wou'ld bs appreciated.

Yours truly,

an,

Superintendent,

Reserved and Trusts.

The Chief Forester,

Dartment of Lands and lines,
Fredericton, N. B.

Indian Affairs. ( AnG 10, volume 7799, lle 3000l pt.3)
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